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Minor Bus Accident on Fenton 
 
Ripon, WI -​ On Thursday morning, May 24, 2018 one of the Ripon Area School District buses, 
Lamers bus #8, was involved in a minor accident on Fenton Street. No injuries were reported by 
the students, bus driver or driver of the other vehicle. Following the accident, the bus continued 
on its way to take all students to the middle school to have them checked by the school nurse 
before being dropped off safely at their respective schools. 
 
As part of district procedures, medical staff connect with each student involved in any bus 
accident and school staff contact the parents of each student on the bus. Thank you to the 
Ripon Police Department for their quick response. If you have any questions, please contact 
Murray Park/Quest Principal Renee Bunge at 748-4695 or High School Principal Randy Hatlen 
at 748-4616. 
 






